
 

 

May 7, 2007 

 

Dear  

 The National Association of Women in Construction is an 

organization that promotes women in the construction industry.  We will 

be holding a silent auction for our fundraising effort again this year.  The 

date of the auction is June 18
th

, in conjunction with our VIP meeting.  

Please consider donating an item for our auction.  You can either e-mail 

or fax this form to Gwyn Hart, Cadman Inc. at ghart@cadman.com or fax 

to 425-861-9282.  Thank you for supporting the National Association of 

Women in Construction.      Please send this in by May 30 if possible. 

 

 

Gwyn Hart,  Auction Committee 
 

Donor Name (or Company): 

(As you would like it to appear in the 

program) 

 

 

Contact: 

 

 

Phone: 

Date Received: 

Donors complete address: 

 

 

 

 

 

Gift will be presented in the form of: 

 

__________Item __________Gift 

Certificate 

 

____________________Cash Amount 

Gift is: 

 

Enclosed  _________ 

 

Will be delivered by:____________(date) 

 

Gift Item and Description:   
Include a brief description of the item including value.  Please list 

any special conditions, limitations, or expiration dates.  (We 

reserve the right to bundle items) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value___________________ 

NAWIC is a non-profit organization that promotes women in the Construction Industry. 

 

NAWIC hereby acknowledges this gift for their silent auction.  The donor received no goods or 

services as a result of this gift.  EIN number is 91-6054681 

���


